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14th October 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,               

As we come to the end of this half term, all parents/carers will need to re-register for the after school clubs 
commencing after the October half term.  Please see below clubs, that will be running from Monday 31st 
October through to the Friday 16th December 2022. 
 
 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
Mr Baillie 

 

Y2/Y3/Y4 
Dodge Ball 

 

Reception/Y1 
Sports Club 

 

Y5/Y6 
Dodge Ball 

 

  

 

Mrs Baldwin 
 

Reception to Y6 

General Club 

Reception to Y6 

General Club 

Reception to Y6 

General Club 

Reception to Y6 

General Club 

 

 

• Please note that General Club will not run on Thursday 3rd November and Thursday 1st December due 
to the Autumn Disco and Christmas Fair. 

• Please note that NO clubs will run w/c 5th December due to Christmas Performances. 
 
After school clubs remain at £2.00 per session and you will need to pay via ParentMail in advance.   If for any 
reason the school needs to cancel a session, we will refund you.   After-school clubs are £1.00 for children in 
receipt of Pupil Premium funding.  Please speak to the school office if you are uncertain about your child’s 
eligibility.  
 
Clubs begin immediately after school and finish promptly at 4:15pm.  Your child/children should be collected 
from the main school office, by an adult.  Children in Year 5 and 6 are only allowed to walk home if the 
parent/carer signs the permission line on the slip below.   
 
Please complete and return the attached slip by 9:00am on Friday 14th October 2022. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Bargewell 
Operational Support Officer 
 
 
 

 



                      Kessingland Church of England Primary Academy 
                                    Headteacher: Mr Adrian Crossland 
                                    Field Lane, Kessingland, Lowestoft, Suffolk, NR33 7QA   Tel: 01502 740223   

                                    Email: office@kessingland.dneat.org    Web: www.kessingland.dneat.org 

 

            

 
 
 
 
 

After School Club 31st October to 16th December 2022 

Permission Slip 

 

For sports club with Mr Baillie, please tick your year group. For general club with Mrs Baldwin: if you would 

like to book the same day(s) each week for the half term, please tick your selected day(s). Please then 

choose if you would prefer to pay weekly or for the half term.   

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Invoice 
Weekly 

Invoice for 
Half Term 

 
Dodge 
Ball/ 

Sports 
Club 

 

Y2/Y3/Y4 Reception/Y1 Y5/Y6     
Yes 

General 
Club 

       

 

 

 
Pupils Name: 

 

 
Class: 

 
Parent/Carer Name: 

 

 
Parent/Carer Signature: 

 
Permission to walk home (Year 5/6 only) 
 

 
Yes 

 
No 

 

 


